From: William Adams [

Sent: 07 August 2018 18:26

To: Planning <Planning@camden.gov.uk>

Subject: Re: 2018/2487/P - FAO Thomas Sild - CAAC Comment

Dear Thomas,

We wish to register that we have no comment on the above application.
Kind regards,

William Adams.

For and on behalf of Bloomsbury Conservation Area Advisory Committee (covering Covent Garden
CAAC)



